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CITY COUNCIL BILL 12-0094

208-1418-8017

DATE:
August 2, 2012

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

¢/o Karen Randle

Room 400 — City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 12-0094 introduced by Council Members
Clarke and Curran.

The purpose of the Bill is to amend the Urban Renewal Plan for Coldstream Homestead
Montebello to add a certain property to the list of properties in Appendix A under the
category of “Properties for Acquisition & Disposition for Redevelopment™ and to revise
Exhibits 2 and 3 to reflect this change to the Plan; waive certain content and procedural
requirements; make the provisions of this Ordinance severable; and provide for the
application of this Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances.

Ordinance 77-289 established the Urban Renewal Plan for Coldstream Homestead
Montebello and was last amended by Ordinance 11-446. The Urban Renewal Area is
generally bounded by Harford Road on the east, 25" Street on the south, Loch Raven
Boulevard on the west, and 33™ and 32™ Streets on the north.

City Council Bill 12-0094, if approved, would amend the Urban Renewal Plan to add the
property known as 2504 Harford Road to the list of properties designated for acquisition,

disposition, and for redevelopment.

The Department of Public Works has no objection to the passage of City Council Bill 12-
0094.
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